
 
 

MUNICIPALITY OF BROCKTON  
MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

FOR SAUGEEN RIVERBANK EROSION  

NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT 
 

 

THE PROJECT: 
 

The Municipality of Brockton is initiating a 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(Class EA) process to address an ongoing 
erosion issue along the north bank of the 
Saugeen River adjacent to the Valleyside Drive 
subdivision at the north end of Walkerton. A 
number of approaches will be investigated to 
address the erosion problem, including: erosion 
protection installed at the toe of the slope, 
regrading of the slope, realignment of the river, 
improved drainage, relocating structures away 
from the hazard area, or a combination of the 
above.  
 
THE ENVIRONMENTAL SCREENING 
PROCESS: 
 

The planning for this project is following the 
environmental screening process set out for 
Schedule B activities under the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment process.  The 
purpose of the screening process is to identify 
potential environmental impacts associated with 
the project and to plan for appropriate mitigation 
of any impacts.  The process includes 
consultation with the public, stakeholders, First 
Nation and Métis communities, and government 
review agencies.   
 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT: 
 

Public input and comments are invited for incorporation into the planning and design of this project. Initial 
comments are welcomed and will be received until July 3, 2020, at the address listed below.  Any comments 
collected in conjunction with the study, will be maintained on file for use during the project and may be included 
in project documentation.  With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the 
public record.  
 
For further information on this project, or to review the Municipal Class EA process, please contact the 
consulting engineers:  B.M. Ross and Associates: 62 North Street, Goderich, Ontario, N7A 2T4. Telephone 
(519) 524-2641.  Fax (519) 524-4403. Kelly Vader, Environmental Planner (e-mail: kvader@bmross.net).    
 
Gregg Furtney, Director of Operations      
Municipality of Brockton                                                            This Notice issued June 3, 2020 


